
  Chair Witt

I'm in support of HB 2068

Landowner tags have been a huge success and help towards social tolerance of Big Game on private property 
Over 50 percent of the Big Game in Oregon reside on private lands this is a great way to reward  the conservation efforts of those 
providing habitat 

    Todd Nash Wallowa County Commissioner 


